
CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS
Parshat Chukat                                 June 22-23, 2018                                   10 Tammuz 5778

The Kiddush following the Main Minyan is sponsored by Rani & Paul Lustiger,
in honor of their son Itamar’s aufruf and upcoming marriage to Zahava Kunstler, 

and by Devorah & Moshe Sinensky,
in honor of their son Chaim’s aufruf and upcoming marriage to Shana Weiser. 

SHABBAT TIMES
Friday, June 22
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 6:45 p.m. 
Earliest Candles: 6:57 p.m.
Early Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 7:00 p.m.
Latest Candles: 8:13 p.m. 
Zman Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat:  
   8:15 p.m.

Shabbat, June 23
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m. 
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m. 
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:11 a.m. 
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m. 
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Scholar-in-Residence Rabbi Hanoch Teller:  
   5:00 p.m., “Honorable Mentschen:  
   A Primer for Derech Eretz, the Bible’s  
   Most Famous (and Least Understood)  
   Commandment” 
Women’s Learning: 6:00 p.m., in the  
   shul Social Hall, Shmuel Aleph,  
   chapters 29-30, led by Rivka Herzfeld  
   and Mollie Fisch
Daf Yomi: 6:55 p.m.
Scholar-in-Residence Rabbi Hanoch Teller:  
   7:05 p.m., “Adversity Buster: The Life 
   and Times of Rav Nosson Zvi Finkel zt”l  
   of Mir”
Mincha: 8:05 p.m., followed by a shiur by 
   Scholar-in-Residence Rabbi Hanoch  
   Teller, “To Dream the Impossible  
   Scheme: The Founding of Israel’s Most  
   Improbable Community” 
Maariv: 9:13 p.m.
Havdalah: 9:22 p.m.

Earliest Candles on Friday, June 29:  
   6:58 p.m.  
Latest Candles on Friday, June 29:  
   8:13 p.m.

June
calendar

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
6:20-8:15 p.m.

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m., 1:30-2:30 p.m., 

4:30-9:15 p.m. 

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Contact Beth Aaron at 
office@bethaaron.org

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, see page 4 or go to lamdeinu.org.  

Study in depth; be inspired!

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 24

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

24 25 26 27 28 29

Earliest Tallit 4:26 4:26 4:26 4:27 4:27 4:27

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 MS
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

8:15 MS 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 6:45 BM
7:00 MS
8:15 SH

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall 

MAZAL TOV TO

● Malx & Simcha Haber, on the birth of twins, a boy and a girl, Deena Neshama.  Mazal Tov also to the  
   twin big brothers.  Simcha is the son of Deena z”l & Phil z”l Haber, who were longtime Beth Aaron  
   members.  
● Ze’ev Katz, on his engagement to Avigail Shimanovich of Baltimore.  Mazal Tov also to Ze’ev’s parents,  
   Sharona & Shlomo Katz; to Ze’ev’s grandparents, Lorraine & Sam Vogel; and to Avigail’s parents, Annie  
   Shimanovich and Gedaliah Shimanovich. 
● Itamar (ET) Lustiger, on his aufruf and upcoming marriage to Zahava Kunstler of Woodmere.  Mazal  
   Tov also to Itamar’s parents, Rani & Paul Lustiger, and to Zahava’s parents, Malya & Yehuda Kunstler.
● Chaim Sinensky, on his aufruf and upcoming marriage to Shana Weiser of Lower Merion, PA.   Mazal  
   Tov also to Chaim’s parents, Devorah & Moshe Sinensky, and to Shana’s parents, Yana & Zak Weiser. 
● Avigayil & Jeremy Tuch, on their recent marriage.  Mazal Tov also to Jeremy’s parents, Sharon &  
   Steven Tuch, and to Avigayil’s parents, Ida & Zvi Plotzker of Teaneck.

Rabbi Sason Gabay on “All Kinds of kindness:  
Displaying Chesed through Thought, Speech, and Action”
A three-part series: Wednesdays, from 8:45 to 9:30 p.m.

June 27: Hearts and Minds: Displaying Chesed through Thought
July 11: Now You’re Talking: Displaying Chesed through Speech
July 18: Doing One’s Duty: Displaying Chesed through Action

To sponsor the series or an individual program, please contact the office, office@bethaaron.org. 

PAYING BALANCES BY THE END OF THE FISCAL YEAR
Beth Aaron’s fiscal year ends on June 30. Full payment of balances by that date is appreciated. 
Payment can be made online at www.bethaaron.org or by sending a check to the shul. 

In order to properly post payments made by check, please note on the memo line how the funds 
should be applied. If you are paying online, please log into your account to ensure that payments are 
applied appropriately. If you do not know your password, please contact office@bethaaron.org. If 
you require financial consideration, you may contact FAC@bethaaron.org. For questions, please 
contact Judi at the shul office, 201-836-6210, office@bethaaron.org.
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SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Shabbat, June 23, Rabbi Hanoch Teller will be the Scholar-in-
Residence at Beth Aaron.  Rabbi Teller is known as a modern-day 
maggid and renowned as the “King of the Storytellers” and the 
“Shakespeare of the Yeshiva World.” At 5:00 p.m., Rabbi Teller will 
discuss “Honorable Mentschen: A Primer for Derech Eretz, the Bible’s 
Most Famous (and Least Understood) Commandment.” At 7:05 p.m., 
his topic will be “Adversity Buster: The Life and Times of Rav Nosson 
Zvi Finkel zt”l of Mir.” Between Mincha and Maariv, he will offer a 
shiur, “To Dream the Impossible Scheme: The Founding of Israel’s 
Most Improbable Community.” Please note that on Motzaei Shabbat, 
Rabbi Teller’s books and media will be available at the shul for 
purchase, with a special offer (buy two, and the third is free). 
Program sponsors are Izzy, Moshe, Aura, and Rina Klavan, in honor 
of their Abba’s birthday this Shabbat, and Evie & Alden Leifer, in 
commemoration of the first yahrtzeit of Evie’s beloved father, Joseph 
Lipmanowicz, Avraham Yosef ben Shmuel ha-Levi. To add your name 
to the list of sponsors, please click here or contact the office,  
office@bethaaron.org. 

The first installment of the Sisterhood’s Annual Summer Seudah 
Shlishit Potluck series will take place on Shabbat, June 30, at 5:30 
p.m., at the Metzger home, 250 Merrison Street. For event details 
and to sign up, please click here or visit PerfectPotluck.com and 
locate the schedule by coordinator last name (Weisinger) and 
password (sisterhood). Additional dates this summer are Shabbat, 
July 28, at the Shapiro home, and Shabbat, August 25, at the 
Rothwachs home. Please mark your calendars and look for email 
updates about these later events. Please let L’via Weisinger know if 
you are coming but NOT bringing food (that’s OK!) so there is an 
accurate count of how many people to expect in addition to those 
who sign up online on the Potluck website. Please pay attention to 
which items women have indicated they will be bringing so that 
repeat dishes are minimized and there is less waste. These events 
are for women only, so please make arrangements for your children.
We look forward to getting together to shmooze, eat each other’s 
yummy food, and hang with old friends and make new ones! Contact 
L’via Weisinger, lweisinger18@gmail.com, 201-906-9547, with any 
questions.

The Sisterhood Book Club will discuss Beneath a Scarlet Sky, by 
Mark T. Sullivan, at 5:15 p.m., on Shabbat, July 14. For more 
information, please contact Diane Fogel, difogel2@aol.com.

The Chumash Mesoras Harav on Devarim is now available. For a 
limited time, they can be purchased from Paul Lustiger for a special 
price of $20. Please e-mail plustiger@gmail.com to order your copy.

Sisterhood condolence cards are available from the office for $8 each 
or $50 for 10. Contact Judi at the office, office@bethaaron.org,  

The Kol ha-Ne’arim Chuppah
New names are now being accepted for embroidery onto the 
Simchat Torah Chuppah. Go to www.bethaaron.org/kolhanearim 
to see pictures of the chuppah and the various items available for 
dedication or to submit the names of children, grandchildren, 
and/or great-grandchildren for inclusion. There is a nominal cost 
of $1.50 per letter. July 13 is the deadline to guarantee that new 
names will be on the Chuppah for Simchat Torah 5778. 
 
Other dedication opportunities, including valances and support 
poles, are still available. Please note that these “bigger ticket” 
dedications will be listed on the Donor Wall in the shul lobby 
and may be paid off over a two-to-three-year period. For more 
information, contact Myron Chaitovsky, 
kolhanearim@bethaaron.org. 

PayPal Giving Fund
You can pay any outstanding charges through the PayPal Giving 
Fund, without paying an online fee.  The PayPal Giving Fund is a 
non-profit to which people can make donations, and, in turn, the 
Fund supports programs like ours. When you make a donation 
through our link, Beth Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, 
with no credit card expense for either party.  The Fund can be 
used for one-time donations and payments only.  Donations made 
through the Fund will be posted to members’ accounts the month 
after they are given, as PayPal will transfer the money to us once 
a month (in the month after the donation is made).
 
If you are making a donation through the PayPal Giving Fund, 
please DO NOT check the box that the gift is being made 
anonymously.  We need to be able to credit your account.  
Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more details or to pay shul 
obligations using this method.

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a 
yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a 
simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications 
are prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the 
membership via email. For more information, or to sign up, please 
go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

This past week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors were:
● Friday, 9 Tammuz: Toby & Yakov Eizik, commemorating the first 
   yahrtzeit of Toby’s mother, Rachela Engelhardt, Rachel Hinda bat 
   Beirish Yaakov
● Friday, 9 Tammuz: Ruth & Elli Himelstein, commemorating the  
   yahrtzeit of Ruth’s grandfather, Baruch ben Avraham Kentor
This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are:
● Monday, 12 Tammuz: Evie & Alden Leifer, commemorating the 
   yahrtzeit of Evie’s father, Joseph Lipmanowicz, Avraham Yosef ben  
   Shmuel ha-Levi
● Thursday, 15 Tammuz: Phyllis & Sandy Zlotnick, commemorating  
   the yahrtzeit of Sandy’s father, Chaim Zlotnick, Rav Chaim ben Rav  
   Alexander

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

If you are celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or 
simply want to say “thank you,” consider sponsoring an upcoming 
Kiddush. To become a sponsor, go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush.
For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.

TIRED OF CARRYING ITEMS TO SHUL EACH WEEK?
Tired of carrying anything to shul? Tefillin, tallit bag, siddur, 
seforim, dress shoes, a sweater or shawl? Have a chavruta, go to a 
shiur or learn with Lamdeinu? Always forgetting something?

Join the shul members who already have solved the problem by 
renting a locker! The annual rental fee is $100 per fiscal year (July 
1 to June 30). To rent a locker, please contact the shul office,  
office@bethaaron.org. Feel free to contact Isaac Hagler, 
isaachagler@gmail.com, with any further questions.

Sign up now and get the month of June for free!  

Rabbi Rothwachs on Vacation
Rabbi Rothwachs will be away from this Sunday, June 24, 
through Thursday, July 19.  In case of an emergency, please call 
him on his cell phone, 201-747-8740. For non-urgent matters, 
please contact Rabbi Sason Gabay, 847-309-8345.
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

This Shabbat, June 23, following the morning davening at 
Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue, Rabbi 
Yehoshua Pfeffer will discuss “Lessons of the Para Aduma: Between 
Isolation and Integration.”

This Shabbat, June 23, at 6:55 p.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 
389 West Englewood Avenue, Dr. David Berger will offer a pre-
Mincha shiur, “Jewish Views of Jesus from Talmud to Rishonim to 
Contemporary Times.”

This Shabbat, June 23, at 7:05 p.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 
600 Roemer Avenue, Rabbanit Shani Taragin will speak on “Israel 
at 70: Longing and Laughing at Seventy -- Dreams and Prophecies 
Revisited.” Following the 8:05 p.m. Mincha, Rabbi Reuven Taragin 
will speak on “How to Get Children to Identify with Their Past/
Parents.”

This Sunday, June 24, at 8:45 a.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 
West Englewood Avenue, Rabbi Jesse Horn will speak on “Marriage: 
What is Nissuin?”

This Sunday, June 24, at 1:35 p.m., at Palisades Credit Union Park, 1 
Palisades Credit Union Park Drive, Pomona, New York, Glatt Express 
is sponsoring Jewish Heritage Day at the Rockland Boulders game.  
Tickets are free and available at glatt-express.com/baseball.

This Sunday, June 24, at 9:00 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 
641 West Englewood Avenue, Dr. Jeffrey Gurock will discuss 
“American Jewry’s Historical and Contemporary Scorecard: Using the 
Metaphor of Sports to Discuss Past and Present Challenges to the 
American Jewish Community.”

This Wednesday, June 27, at 8:00 p.m., at the Sandler home, 245 
Schley Place, there will be a Parlor Meeting for OneFamily.  Young 
terror victims from Israel will speak about “Finding Inner Strength 
through Healing, Resilience, and ‘The Power of Together.’” An RSVP is 
not required, but is preferred. For more information, contact  
felicia@onefamilyfund.org.

This Wednesday, June 27, at 8:00 p.m., the Family Support Group for 
loved ones of those suffering from addiction and substance abuse 
will meet. For location details and more information about this free 
program, please email Time2TalkAddiction@gmail.com.

As you switch over to summer clothing in your children’s closets, 
please remember the Annual Teaneck Children’s Clothing Drive 
at Congregation Keter Torah that will be held in early July. They 
accept baby through teen clothing, as well as adult and children’s 
coats and shoes, in very good condition. Leftover clothing is 
sent to Israel through Yad Leah. For more information, contact  
childrensclothingdrive@gmail.com. 

Beginning Tuesday, July 3, or Wednesday, July 11, at 8:00 p.m., at 
Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue, two 
separate six-session summer pottery class will be given by Michael 
Preston. The cost for the series of classes, open to both men and 
women, is $100. For more information, contact Sari Sheinfeld, 
TheSheinfelds@gmail.com. To register, please go to  
www.bnaiyeshurun.org/events. 

On Thursday, July 12, from 3:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m., at the Young Israel 
of Teaneck, 868 Perry Lane, there will be a blood drive. Sign up at 
tinyurl.com/youngisraelblooddrive or just show up. For questions, 
contact Sara Schatz, saraschatz01@gmail.com, 201-708-5249.

On Tuesday, July 17, at 8:00 p.m., at the Mandel home, 60 
Westminster Avenue, Bergenfield, Rabbi Yissocher Frand will give a 
Three Weeks Zman Shiur.  The event is in support of the organization 
Just One Life.

On Monday, July 23, at Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer 
Avenue, NechamaComfort will hold its annual fundraising dinner 
honoring the memory of its children. The group helps families who 
have experienced infant and pregnancy loss.  For more information, 
contact nechamacomfort@gmail.com.

Boy Scout Troop 226 welcomes boys who have completed the 5th 
grade. The troop meets during the school year on Monday nights, 
from 7:30 to 9:00 p.m., at the Jewish Center of Teaneck, 70 Sterling 
Place. Utilizing outdoor activities such as hiking, camping, canoeing, 
etc., this Shomer Shabbat troop strives to provide youth training in 
character development, citizenship, and mental and personal fitness. 
For more information, please contact Scoutmaster Daniel Chazin, 
201-835-5338, dchazin@aol.com.

Do you have new or gently-used furniture to donate? The Bergen 
Volunteer Center’s Make-It-Home division will deliver donated items 
to those in need. For more information, contact Christine Schwake, 
201-289-4444, cschwake@bergenvolunteers.org, or go to  
www.bergenvolunteers.org/making-it-home.

(continued on page 4

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH AARON

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to 
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Daf ha-Shavua: Tuesday and Thursdays at 8:55 p.m.   
   Sunday morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s  
   daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Yair  
   Hindin, and David Schnaidman.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesdays at 9:00 p.m. 
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: On hiatus.
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;  
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

Please note time change: For the summer, groups for Pre-K-2nd 
grade will begin Shabbat mornings at 9:00 a.m. and continue until 
the end of the davening in the Main Minyan.

Davening for 3rd-5th graders (Jr. Congregation) begins at 9:30 a.m. 
At 10:10 a.m., all 3rd-5th graders are invited for parsha, Kiddush, and 
games until the end of davening in the Main Minyan.

We remind parents that all children should either be in groups or  
in shul with their parents.  They should not be unsupervised in the 
hallways or outside of shul. 

Those interested in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” enabling 
broader participation of boys between the ages of 7-12 in leading 
the conclusion of davening on Shabbat mornings, may sign up using 
the online form or by contacting Mark Staum, Menachem Kravetz or 
Jason David, directly.

The Beth Aaron Youth Department is looking for substitute group 
leaders in grades 6-12. If you would like to work in groups, please 
contact youth@bethaaron.org.

For more information about youth programs, contact Youth Directors
Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473, youth@bethaaron.org. 
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-262-0291

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com

 0289810-00001-00
(advertisement)

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 

Rachel Friedman, Dean      
Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron

(advertisement)

Mashechet Kiddushin
How Did the Bible Judge Leaders?

Parsha & Haftarah Pointers
Pirke Avot

Parshat ha-Shavua

Torat Nashim
Modern Orthodox Jews and 

American Citizenship
Parenting: Learned in a 
High School Classroom

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                          Josh Klavan, President 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:05 a.m. -- Chavura studying 
personalities in Sefer Shemot; 9:45 a.m. -- Gemara Makkot, with 
Rabbi Menachem Meier; Thursdays only: 10:45 a.m. -- Rambam 
Mishneh Torah, with Rabbi Menachem Meier.

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920,  
m_ungar@yahoo.com.  

On Thursdays, at 10:00 a.m., at Congregation Ohr HaTorah, 36 Rector 
Court, Bergenfield, Chani Juravel is offering a lecture series, “The 
Morning Brachot.” The cost is $10 per session.  

On weekday mornings, at 6:15 a.m., at Congregation Arzei Darom, 
725 Queen Anne Road, a morning seder chabura on Masechet Rosh 
Hashanah is held. The pace is one daf per week, Monday to Friday, 
with the shiur led by Rabbi Ciment.  Shacharit will follow at 6:45 a.m. 
on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday and at 6:35 a.m. on Monday and 
Thursday.  Coffee is available. For more information, please contact 
Benjy Rosenbluth, 646-483-9259, bdrosenbluth@yahoo.com.

Were you koveah time to learn today?  Learn what you want, at 
the pace you want, when you want!  Join for free at Koveah.org, a 
project of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future.

community announcements
(continued from page 3)

Bat Mitzvah gowns/dresses can be donated to the Teaneck Bat 
Mitzvah gown Gemach. Donations can be picked up or dropped off.  
For more information, contact reneeschneier@gmail.com.

Project Ezrah has introduced an Interest Free Loan Program (IFLP). 
The IFLP is intended to help people with unexpected expenses 
(i.e., collapsed roof, unusual car repair, etc.). For more information,  
please contact Robert Hoenig, robert@ezrah.org. 

Bikur Cholim Bergen County (BCBC) is a volunteer-run 501(c)3 
organization that provides support, facilities and services to ease 
the burden of families during trying times. The goal is to partner 
with families within the community to relieve some of the stress and 
effects of illness with confidentiality, care and concern. Services 
include a medical equipment gemach, rides to and from local 
medical appointments, meals for families facing medical crises, and 
taxi service with Shabbat arrangement.  In addition, they provide 
weekday as well as Shabbat sleeping accommodations at or near 
Hackensack University Medical Center. Contact BCBC at 201-579-
3066 or go to bikurcholimbergencounty.org. 

The Rinat Chaim Gemach, in memory of Renee Chaya Levy, lends 
new and used medical equipment in good condition to those in 
need, for short-term or long-term use. To borrow equipment, please 
go to www.rinatchaimgemach.com or contact Micah Kaufman,  
micakauf@gmail.com; Larry Kahn, kahnclan01@gmail.com; or Yehiel  
Levy, yehiel613@verizon.net. 

The Richard L. Cohen Children’s Library in Teaneck has an online 
library catalog with over 150 chapter books with Jewish themes for 
kids. Library patrons (membership is free) place holds on books and 
receive a message to determine a time for pick up. Books can be 
viewed at rlcclibrary.libib.com. For a patron login (required to place 
holds on books) or for any other questions regarding the library, 
please email richardlcohenchildrenslibrary@gmail.com.

Teaneck singles are invited to get together for Shabbat meals.  Just 
contact TeaneckEatandGreet@gmail.com by Wednesday to indicate 
which meals you would like to join.

The Kof-K, 201 The Plaza, now offers a minyan for mincha at 1:45 
p.m. on weekdays.
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